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SPACE is just for our 2 nd Year students tonight! So go to Beck Hall, get some 
food, and we’ll see you in Founder’s Hall for your pods! 

Steubenville on the Bayou  – Houma, LA – Ju ne 26-28, 2015  
Join THOUSANDS of Catholic teens for a weekend of living in the spirit! Meet Jesus in the Holy 
Sacrifice of the Mass, rejoice in His forgiveness in Reconciliation, and witness the awe in 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament. Fee: $375  (deposit of $100 saves your spot! Fundraising is available!)  

Teen A.C.T.S. - FYI – An informational 

meeting is coming at the en d of January. Date TBA!!!   

Destination: Heaven – As baptized Catholics, we’re part of the Church, right? 
That’s a HUGE GIFT! So tomorrow we’re learning all about how the Church can help us 
get to know Christ better, grow closer to Him in holiness, and ultimately get to heaven. 

Jr. High Youth Rally – Saturday, February 21, 2015 - 10:30 AM – 9 PM  
at St. Helen in Pearland. Join hundreds of other Catholic teens for a day of fun, food, 
and faith! Participation fee: $40 (includes meals, activities, a t-shirt, and a whole LOT of fun!)

Want to have a weekend you’ll never forg et? A weekend of zip-lining, jumping, 
running, laughing, praying, and praising? Join over one hundred other Catholic Jr. 
High students from the area and get ready to find out what the “Armor of God” is 
all about. Get your form from the Info Center by the Youth Room!  
Participation Fee: $155 (includes lodging, activities, food, t-shirt, and EVERYTHING!)  

Welcome to SPACE!
“…dedicated to bringing teens into relationship with Jesus Christ, and 

empowering young people to become disciples of Him in their everyday life 
through study of scripture, catechesis and service…” 

 Contact Katie Mahoney, Director Youth Ministry, 281.333.3891, Ext. 301 or 
kmahoney@stpaulcatholic.org for more information. 
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Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 ext. 339 
or e-mail sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org 

PRESCHOOL CCE SUNDAY/DOMINGO 
JANUARY 18, 25, FEBRUARY 8, 22, MARCH 1, 8, 29, APRIL 12, 19, 26, 

and MAY 3 

ELEMENTARY CCE MONDAY/LUNES 
JANUARY 19, 26, FEBRUARY 2, 9, 23, MARCH 2, 9, 23, APRIL 6, 13, 20, 

APRIL 27 and MAY 4 

ELEMENTARY CCE WEDNESDAY/MIERCOLES 
JANUARY 21, 28, FEBRUARY 4, 11, 25, MARCH 4, 11, 25, APRIL 8, 

APRIL15, 22, 29 and MAY 6 
 

1st COMMUNION…. 

….SAVE THE DATE 

PARENT SESSION for 

Elementary 1ST Communion students: 

February 23 or 25 
 

 

WWW.COVENANTEYES.COM   

If your child has a smart 
phone or access to internet 
please use the tools available 
to help them learn healthy 
online habits. Tools good for 
the whole family! 

PARENT SESSION: 
CREATING A SACRED AND SAFE 
ENVIRONMENT IN YOUR HOME.  

January 19 or 21 during CCE times.  
Includes the short video: INTERNET 
SAFETY: WHAT YOU DON’T KNOW CAN 
HURT YOUR CHILD 

 

SACRED & SAFE LESSONS  
KINDERGARTEN – 5TH GRADE WILL BE 

GIVEN ON JANARY 26 & 28 
Sacred & Safe, a program which provides 
faith-based safe environment lessons for 
children and youth in kindergarten through 
the 12th grade. This annual program 
provides one grade-specific lesson each year 
to help children and young people develop 
the skills to protect themselves from sexual 
abuse. 

Early Childhood Program 
Seeing Children Through The Eyes of God! 
For information contact: Vicky Kuehnel, Director 
vkuehnel@stpaulcatholic.org  or 281.333.0176 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 
There will be no school this 
Monday the 19th. This is in 
celebration of MLK day. 

Stories under the Stars will be January 27th 
and 28th at 10:00 AM. We are having a few 
of the grandparents in the program read 
stories to our children. Refreshments will be 
served after.   

Parent/teacher conferences will be held the 
29th and 30th of January from 9:30-1:30.  
Please see the signup sheet outside of your 
child’s classroom.   

The “Cupid Express” will be on February 13th.  
It is not too late to purchase tickets. We 
will have a train ride in the back parking lot, 
music and dancing, a hot cocoa bar, cookies 
and cupcakes as well as crafts. Come have a 
fun, family Valentines evening from 4-6:30. 

Healthy eating in 2015! 
Instead of eating for convenience, let’s try 
to eat for energy. 
Baked Chick Peas (garbanzo beans) 
Rinse one can of chick peas and pat dry 
Coat in olive oil, sea salt and pepper 
Bake on 350º for 20-30 minutes 
Let cool and enjoy as an alternative to chips.   
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The Bay Area Deanery Council of 
Catholic Women 

 

(BADCCW) will hold their January meeting on 
Wednesday, January 21, from 9:00 AM – 2 PM at 
Mary Queen Church Hall, 606 Cedarwood Drive, 
Friendswood. In addition to a brief monthly 
meeting, we will be making pillowcase dresses for 
girls in Africa and angel dolls to put in the pocket of 
each dress. For more information go to: 
http://www.littledressesforafrica.org/blog/  

Donations are also requested to support the 
Pregnancy and Parenting Support Centers of 
Galveston County. Please consider bringing 
Diapers, sizes 5 or 6. These centers help mothers 
with parenting classes, as well as food & clothing 
needs. They educate women and discourage 
abortion. The CCW is an affiliated network of 
dedicated Catholic women who come together for 
fellowship, to grow in spirituality, leadership and 
service to Christ, His church and society. Lunch 
will be provided. A $5 donation is requested. For 
more information or to carpool, contact Karen 
Davis at 713.446.0011 or 
karendavis823@gmail.com. 

RISE 
(Renewal In Spiritual Empowerment) 

RISE is a men’s fellowship group that repeats every 
Friday morning beginning at 6:00 AM until the last one 
leaves. We meet at the Marriott Courtyard – Nassau Bay 
(18100 Saturn Lane). Join the Holy Spirit and other men 
over a cup of coffee. Discussion focuses on motivation 
and inspiration from the Holy Spirit present in our daily 
lives to better men of God and community. For more 
information please contact Marcus at: 832.250.3897 or 
Brian at: 713.560.8412. 

10th Annual CATHOLIC MEN’S CONFERENCE 
Saturday, February 21, 2015 

Norris Conference Center in San Antonio, Texas 
Men face many challenges in today’s culture. We invite you to 
deepen your understanding of your dignity as a man, created 
in the image and likeness of God, for a specific purpose. This 
conference will offer inspiration and give you direction and 
resources to help transform your life, your family and society.  
Guest Speakers: Archbishop Gustavo Garcia-Siller, Fr. Larry 
Richards, Fr. Nathan Cromly and Fr. Patrick Martin. Dan 
Barta (281.286.9132, bartamail@sbcglobal.net) is 
coordinating discounted group registration for St. Paul. Please 
respond to him prior to February 6, if you’d like to attend. For 
individual registration or information, contact Pilgrim Center 
of Hope at 210.521.3377 or  www.CMCSanAntonio.com. 

ACCW Valentine Style Show and 
Luncheon 

The Galveston-Houston ACCW (Archdiocesan 
Council of Catholic Women) will hold their 
24th annual Valentine Style Show and Luncheon 
on Wednesday – February 11 at 10:30 AM at 
St. Mary’s Seminary in Borski Gym, 9845 
Memorial Dr., with a catered lunch, raffle, door 
prizes and cake auction. Second Blessings Thrift 
Shop, whose clothes the models will be 
wearing and some other vendors will set up 
their wares. Tickets are $15 and can be 
purchased through Karen Davis at: 
karendavis823@gmail.com or 713.446.0011. 
The GH - ACCW is an affiliated network of 
dedicated Catholic women who come together 
for fellowship, to grow in spirituality, 
leadership and service to Christ, His church and 
society.  

 PRO-LIFE News . . .  
 

On January 21, 2015, Arnold Prieto is scheduled 
to be executed by the State of Texas, 
On January 28, 2015, Garcia White is scheduled 
to be executed by the State of Texas, 
On January 29, 2015, Robert Ladd is scheduled 
to be executed by the State of Texas. 
 

Our Catholic faith calls us to pray for Richard, 
Arnold, Garcia and Robert, for all victims of 
crime, and for an end to capital punishment here 
in the State of Texas. May God hear our prayers 
in support of all life. 

Noticias PRO-VIDA 
El 21 de Enero de 2015, Arnold Prieto esta 
sentenciado a muerte por el Estado de Texas,  
El 28 de Enero de 2015, Garcia White esta 
sentenciado a muerte por el Estado de Texas, 
El 29 de Enero de 2015, Robert Ladd esta sentenciado 
a muerte por el Estado de Texas. 

Nuestra fe católica nos llama a rezar por Richard, 
Arnold, Garcia, Robert y por los victimas del crimen, 
y por el término de la sentencia aquí en el Estado de 
Texas. Que reciba Dios nuestras oraciones apoyando 
toda vida. 
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Father Walter Super bowl BBQ 

Fondo de Becas – Scholarship Fund 

1 de febrero, 2015 – February 1, 2015 
Patrocinado por Los Caballeros de Colon de  

San Pablo el Apóstol 

Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus of  

St. Paul the Apostle 

Brisket a la BBQ – BBQ Brisket 
Costillas a la BBQ – BBQ Ribs 
Pollo a la BBQ – BBQ Chicken 

BBQ Sandwiches 
Para más información por favor 

tomarla página adjunta. 
For more info please read the insert. 

Para ordenar favor de llamar a: 
To place orders please call: 
Vincent Berend: vberend@comcast.net 
281.333.9739 or Buck Gay: 281.333.4662 
 

KSHJ 1430 AM 
English Catholic radio 
in Houston, TX. Tune 
in for intelligent talk, 
catechesis, 

apologetics, a Catholic perspective 
on news and current events, great 
fun, and lots of advice on living the 
faith in our relationships and sharing 
the faith with our friends and family. 
Tune in every Monday at 12 noon to 
“Evangelium Live,” Houston’s local 
live program hosted by Joe McClane. 
Listen on air at AM 1430, online at 
GRNonline.com, or on your mobile 
device – both IOS and Android. 

 


